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I am in support of SB1583. Our educational system should not be allowed to 

discriminate when choosing educational materials. Such discrimination perpetuates 

ignorance and hatred and disconnection. Our students should benefit from a diverse 

array of sources, so that they can truly be educated and enriched the breadth and 

depth of our diverse cultural voices, including the voices of under-represented 

populations.  


